
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KaWaBiz NET held an information exchange meeting regarding the PPP project
of Indonesian water supply.

  Kawasaki Water Business Network (KaWaBiz NET) held a "KaWaBiz NET PPP 
Information Exchange Meeting Relating to Indonesian
 Water Supply" on April 22 (Tue) of this year, and we have just conducted an 
exchange of information with Mr.Sugawara, Water Supply Policy Advisor of Ministry 
of Public Works, Indonesia who has been dispatched to Indonesia as a long-term 
specialist of JICA in the field of water supply. 
  It has been decided that Water Supply Policy Advisor Sugawara will temporarily 
return to his country, so that we took this opportunity to hold a "KaWaBiz NET PPP 
Activity Report Meeting Relating to Indonesian Water Supply" on October 6, 2014 
(Mon) jointly with the Yokohama Water Business Conference and the Global Water 
Recycling and Reuse System Association (General Incorporated Association). 
  A total of 42 people participated in this  meeting including the members of other 
conventions in addition to 10 members from KaWaBiz NET, and we presented a 
report on the activities in Indonesia by Water Supply Policy Advisor Sugawara and 
an introduction of recent notable information in the Indonesian water services proj-
ect, etc. 
  At KaWaBiz NET, we will continue to promote the provision of information to 
members who have an interest in Indonesia’s water supply operations and private-
public joint projects in the future.

Scene at the venue Presentation by Water Supply Policy Advisor 
Sugawara of the Indonesia Public Utilities 
Ministry

 
 
Kawasaki Water Business Network Managemet Office 

 International Project Promotion Unit, Administrative   Planning 
Section, Waterworks Bureau, City of Kawasaki 
Person in charge : Yamanashi, Okamura 
TEL: +81-44-200-3739     FAX: +81-44-200-3982 
E-mail: 80keikan@ city.kawasaki.jp 

43


